
 

 

Harris County Housing Authority Housing Choice Voucher Program (HCV) Notification 
for Opening of 2020 Waiting List  

The Harris County Housing Authority (HCHA) is opening its Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) 
2020 Waiting List.  

The HCV applications will be available online for a limited enrollment period from 
Monday, March 23, 2020 at 8:00 a.m. to Wednesday, March 25, 2020  at 5:00 p.m. 

Applicants may apply 24 hours a day at our website: www.hchatexas.org. Paper applications will 
not be accepted at any of HCHA’s properties or central office. 

Applicants who need help completing the application due to a disability can make a reasonable 
accommodation request to HCHA at 713-578-2100 or www.hchatexas.org.  

All applicants will be entered into a lottery from which 5000 applicants will be selected for the 
HCV 2020 Waiting List. A computer-generated random lottery will be conducted March 26, 
2020. After March 25, 2020 applicants may go to www.waitlistcheck.com to determine if they 
were randomly selected for the HCV 2020 Waiting List. 
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